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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-045 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: September 13, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  Financials In the Know Session Scheduled for Thursday, October 14, 2021 
 

 
Beginning Thursday, October 14, 2021, ITS will host semi-annual In the Know Sessions 
for GeorgiaFIRST and Augusta Financials users.  The purpose of these sessions is to 
provide an opportunity for ITS to share information regarding updates, changes, and 
enhancements that affect Financials users. 
 
Additionally, the October 14, 2021 In the Know Session will serve as the primary source 
of information for the Annual Maintenance Release 5.70 updates. For the Thursday, 
October 14, 2021 session, topics include but are not limited to:  

• Annual Maintenance Release 5.70 Information and Functionality Updates 
• Calendar Year-End Updates including 1099 Information 
• GeorgiaFIRST Financials Resource Updates 
• Q&A Session 

If users are unable to attend, the presentation and recording will be available on the 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials website the following day. However, it is strongly 
recommended all institutions participate in the session to have an opportunity to ask 
questions and know how to prepare for the upcoming release. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

